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Friday 1st March 2024 
 
RE: British Science Week 2024 
 
Dear parents / carers,  
 
We are thrilled to inform you that during the week of the 11th March, Perry Hall will be celebrating 
British Science Week.  
 
In school, children will be completing activities based on the topic of ‘Time’ (this year’s British 
Science Week theme). To celebrate this exciting week, we are also asking children to complete a 
project at home to bring in to share.  

 
We would like the children to imagine they had a Science Time Machine… 
where would it take them?  
 
To past scientific discoveries such as Newton’s discovery of gravity? Or to the 
first dinosaur fossil to be excavated? Or even all the way back to the Big Bang?  
 

Or will it take them in to the future? Will they see the first humans to land and live on Mars? Or the 
discovery of extra-terrestrial life in space? Will they see a scientific discovery which reverses global 
warming on Earth?  
 
Wherever your child’s Science Time Machine takes them, we would like them to record what they 
have found. This could be as a written entry such as a diary or newspaper report, a project board, a 
comic, PowerPoint presentation, a model, a short animation… the possibilities are endless. Please 
send them in for Wednesday 13th March at the latest for them to be showcased in classes.  
 
All children who enter will receive a certificate or entering and a winning entry from each year 
group will receive a prize. If your child has a digital image, presentation or animation they would 
like to send in, please send it to our school office via 
perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk indicating your child’s name and their class for it to 
be forwarded on to. 
 
We look forward to seeing where your Science Time Machine will take you! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs J Sanders       Mrs D Holdcroft 
Science Lead         Curriculum Lead 
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